THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BAND

May 8, 1941

Dr. Forrest C, Allen
Director Physical Educetlon

University of Kanses
Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am extremely sorry that 1 got your message on my return from
Stillwater, Oklahoma too late to furnish a band for the lMon-
day ball game, I hope you will forgive me and 1 assure you 1t
was not my intention in any way to fail you on such an 1lmpor-
tant occaslon,

I am leaving again for Texas this week but 1 wanted to leave
this late message of apology which will be signed by my sec-

retary.

Assuring you again of my desire to cooperate with you in the
many worth while programs you have here on the campus, 1 am,

re very sincerely, ¢

Director of Bandsi

Russell L, Wlley
jm



